
FRONTIER HERITAGE COMMUNITIES
M A Y  2 0 2 5  

C O M M U N I T Y  N E W S L E T T E R

Frontier Heritage Communities Offices will be
closed Monday, March 26th in observance of

Memorial Day.
If you have an emergency or urgent maintenance

issue, please call our Maintenance Line at (913) 651-
3838. You may also submit your routine work order

requests through the Loft Living online resident portal
found here.

https://frontierheritagecommunities.loftliving.com/login#/19434901,inbox


T h e  2 0 2 5  T e n a n t  S a t i s f a c t i o n  S u r v e y  ( O M B  C o n t r o l  N u m b e r
0 7 0 4 - 0 5 5 3  O M B  E x p i r a t i o n  D a t e  3 1  M a y  2 0 2 5 )  h a s  b e e n

e x t e n d e d !

G r e a t  n e w s  —  t h e  s u r v e y  h a s  b e e n  e x t e n d e d  t h r o u g h  M a y
1 5 t h !  T h a n k  y o u  t o  e v e r y o n e  w h o  h a s  a l r e a d y  s h a r e d  t h e i r

f e e d b a c k !  C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s  t o  t h e  5 6  f a m i l i e s  w h o  h a v e  e a c h
w o n  a  $ 5 0  g i f t  c a r d !  I f  y o u  h a v e n ’ t  t a k e n  t h e  s u r v e y  y e t ,

t h e r e ’ s  s t i l l  t i m e  t o  m a k e  y o u r  v o i c e  h e a r d  a n d  h e l p  s h a p e
t h e  f u t u r e  o f  F L F H C .  Yo u r  i n p u t  i s  v i t a l  t o  e n h a n c i n g  o u r

c o m m u n i t y ,  i m p r o v i n g  s e r v i c e s ,  a n d  m a k i n g  s u r e  e v e r y
r e s i d e n t  f e e l s  a t  h o m e .

T h e  s o o n e r  y o u  c o m p l e t e  t h e  s u r v e y ,  t h e  m o r e  c h a n c e s  y o u
h a v e  t o  w i n !  We ’ r e  g i v i n g  a w a y  e i g h t  $ 5 0  g i f t  c a r d s  e a c h

w e e k  —  p l u s ,  e v e r y o n e  w h o  p a r t i c i p a t e s  w i l l  b e  e n t e r e d  t o
w i n  t h e  $ 2 5 0  g r a n d  p r i z e  a t  t h e  e n d  o f  t h e  s u r v e y  p e r i o d !

 H a v e n ’ t  s e e n  t h e  s u r v e y  e m a i l ?  B e  s u r e  t o  c h e c k  y o u r  s p a m
o r  j u n k  f o l d e r .

We ’ r e  e x c i t e d  t o  h e a r  f r o m  y o u  —  t h a n k  y o u  f o r  h e l p i n g  m a k e
F L F H C  a n  e v e n  b e t t e r  p l a c e  t o  l i v e !

2025 Tenant Satisfaction Survey



To ensure a smooth PCS transition, please submit your “Notice of Intent to Vacate” as soon as you receive your
Orders and schedule your household goods. Minimizing changes to your move-out inspection helps ensure a
seamless transition.

Find the form here: https://www.frontierheritagecommunities.com/residents. Once complete, you can email
them to fhcntv@tmo.com.

Staying at Fort Leavenworth: Please send your Orders to fhc@tmo.com to update your status.

Your prompt response helps us support you and the incoming residents. Thank you!

**Please note: Routine work orders submitted within 30 days of your move-out date will not be
completed. Items like lightbulbs, drip pans, filters, and blinds can be purchased at the Self Help Store.**

Please be advised that Waste Management is no longer providing bulk trash pickup. If you have items that do
not fit in your regular trash or recycle receptacles, you may utilize one of the following alternative disposal
options:

On-post Recycle Center located on Warehouse Road
Leavenworth County Solid Waste Transfer Station located at 24967 136th St, Lansing, KS 66043 (Access by
turning east off Highway 7, then onto Gilman Road)
City Union Mission for gently used household items. Check your email the first week of the month to
complete the Google Form for Union City Mission pickups the 2nd Saturday of every month.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we evaluate new solutions to support this change. 

Summer PCS? Submit your NTV

Waste Management

UPDATES

Community Management Office
Phone: (913) 682-6300
Email: fhc@tmo.com

Fax: (913) 758-1771
Office: 220 Hancock Avenue, Fort Leavenworth, KS 66027

UPDATE: The Community Room will be unavailable for events through July due to the summer PCS
season. To check availability or reserve the space, contact the Community Management Office at (913)
682-6300.

Book the Community Room

https://www.frontierheritagecommunities.com/residents
https://www.frontierheritagecommunities.com/residents
https://www.frontierheritagecommunities.com/residents


Radon Testing

MAINTENANCE UPDATES

Testing is being completed by Village. Door hangers will be delivered to the house a week before testing.
Email blasts will continue to assist in communicating the testing.

The contractor, Midwest Radon, will be accompanied by an FLFHC Maintenance Technician to deploy the
test and retrieve the test two days later.

The work order for the testing will remain open, pending results, which are normally received 10 business
days after the test is collected.

After receiving the test results, they are input into the work order notes and the work order will be closed if
the results are within the acceptable range.

Houses with high results will be scheduled for mitigation; the test work order will be left open until the
mitigation work order is created and scheduled.

This testing is mandatory for all units that have not been tested within the last two years.

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to the FLFHC Maintenance Office.

Maintenance Office & Self Help Store
Phone: (913) 651-3838

Email: fhcmaint@tmo.com
Office: 800 W Warehouse Road, Fort Leavenworth, KS 66027
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